
From:   Danny Hankins   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   April 05, 2017

Subject:   File Num#0100-EX-CN-2017   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The FAA coordination was previously attached as an exhibit to the application.  Textron Aviation has
coordinated the requested C-band frequencies with Timothy Bogan, FAA AJW-1C6 Spectrum
Engineering Services.  The NGT numbers and frequencies assigned by the FAA are as follows:

NG T170131 &ndash; M5093.5
NG T170132 &ndash; M5120.5
NG T170133 &ndash; M5147.5

Very Respectfully,

Dan Hankins
Spectrum Manager - Sr
Textron Aviation, Inc.


